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Bruce R. Howard, KCT, PGC, Editor  

 
 

Greetings Sir Knights! 

 

A gentle reminder to all Recorders, the returns sent in February 

are due into the Grand Recorders office on the 10th of this 

month (April).  At the 2019 Annual Conclave it was strongly 

reinforced by the Finance Committee the importance that 

constituent Recorders comply with the due dates, so the 

Finance Committee is able to propose a budget for the 

following year with accurate numbers.   Also, for the Grand 

Commandery and your constituent Commandery to operate 

efficiently, please remit your dues in a timely manner and if you 

are unable to do so, please communicate with your Recorder, 

who may be able to provide needed relief. 

 

April brings Palm Sunday on the 5th, Holy Week observances 

immediately following ending with Easter on the 12th this year.  

I love the music at Easter, uplifting and full of promise of a new 

and never-ending life.  As the procession enters with those old 

familiar hymns, it fills the rafters with the sound of joy. 

Welcome happy morning!  Age to age shall say; Hell today is 

vanquished, heaven is won today!   

 

Don’t forget to mark your calendars and plan to attend the 

Annual Conclave to be held in Killington on the 8th of June at 

the Killington Mountain Lodge beginning at 9:00 in the 

forenoon.   EVERY Sir Knight is invited to attend and are 

encouraged to do so.   Details have been sent to your Recorders 

and the schedule, room reservation details and meal order forms 

are on the website located at www.vtyorkrite.org.   I look 

forward to personally greeting you there. 

 

 

Pictures: 

 
The Guard at the Burlington Commandery Inspection this past 

October!    

 
Sir Knights Jim Nortz, Recorder of Holy Cross Commandery 

and Jim Selleck, PGC and Recorder/Treasurer of Mt. Calvary 

Commandery enjoy last year’s Grand Conclave. 

 

Courteously, 

Bruce R. Howard, KCT, PGC, Editor.  

http://www.vtyorkrite.org/

